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Circular No. RIAH/066/AY 2023-24
Date: 28 March 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!

“The end of one chapter is just the beginning of another”, we have come to the end of the glorious
academic session of 2023-24. The final Parent-teacher meeting (PTM) for this session will be held on
Saturday, 30th March 2024. We at RYAN believe that communication and interaction between parent
and teacher are crucial for the development of the child. Hence, we need to meet to discuss your ward’s
progress and identify his/her needs.

Please refer to the below timings for Mont 2:

Program Venue Time

Class Interaction Respective classes 09:00 am to 10:00 am

Important Instructions for the PTM:-

» Kindly adhere to the given timings.
» Book distribution will be on the same day of the PTM i.e., 30th March 2024 from 09:00 am to 05:00 pm.
» The uniform distribution camp will be conducted in the month of June. Dates will be informed later. You can order
the uniform online also.
> In case you wish to avail of transport facility kindly fill the below Google form
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSdtIf8BIcIODOZRWHxXR-iHRSqZyyAqFk9517cCXW5x-Q21S-w/viewform
» Kindly note the last date to pay your ward’s fees to complete the formalities for AY 2024-25 is 30th March 2024,
request you to complete the necessary formalities by then. The date will not be pushed beyond 30th March.
Best Regards
Principal
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